West

Contracting

18™ July 2005.

To Whom It May Concern:

Re: Eurogold Civil Engineering Contractors Ltd

We at West Contracting Ltd appointed Eurogold to undertake and complete the
groundworks and below ground drainage works at our Skyline Central Development
scheme in Manchester for a contract value circa £1.2m

Despite a very demanding Programme requiring a number of critical key client
handover dates, not only did Eurogold satisfy all programme requirements but
commercially their attitude and approach throughout the administration of this
contract we found to be extremely professional and ‘ client friendly’ and very
proactive in overcoming a number of difficult site issues encountered.

From the outset Eurogold conducted themselves in a very professional yet
accommodating manner despite our ever changing requirements as a client, at no
time resorting to any form of contractual correspondence even when the opportunity
to do so arose.

It is on this basis that we were then able to settle their final account swiftly and
amicably prior to their departure from site and not hesitate in retaining Eurogold for
any future works.

It is without reservation that I recommend the appointment of Eurogold by any
prospective client keen on securing the services of a very professional and ‘client
friendly’ subcontractor and should any prospective client wish to seek further
clarification of Eurogold’s performance on site then please contact the undersigned
whereupon I would be happy to reiterate the reference outlined above.

Regards,

West Contracting Limited
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